
  

       We Need Your Feedback!  
  Please Take Our Short Weather Survey 

 
 
NOAA’s National Weather Service (NWS) is undertaking its annual survey of 
customers.  Here’s your opportunity to provide your valuable input to help the NWS 
better serve the needs of the public. 
 
Here’s the link: 
https://cfigroup.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_eJA7ALvEGj4Rbi5 
 
The core section of the survey takes about 10 minutes to complete and need not be 
finished all at once. If you use our aviation services, we also encourage you to take a 
moment and complete the Aviation Services optional section. 
 
We value your opinion and hope that you take advantage of the opportunity. 
 
Contact: NHC Public Affairs – nhc.public.affairs@noaa.gov 
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